
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

P7 Hoodies Order Deadline: Friday 31st March 2023 
The children have voted on the design of this year’s hoodies and we 

are currently finalising our order. The cost of the hoodie will be 

£10.  

 

Please order here:  

https://forms.office.com/e/Fm7TRmwp5k  

 
 

Bellshill Academy Visits 
Those children transferring to Bellshill Academy in August will 

participate in a two-day visit on Wednesday 24th May and Thursday 

25th May. The children should make their own way to Bellshill Academy 

for these two days. Further information will be sent out nearer the 

time. 

 
 

Wear Yellow Walk: 7th June 2023 

We will be raising money for St Andrew’s Hospice on 

Wednesday 7th June by participating in a sponsored 

walk around Strathclyde Loch. Sponsor forms will be 

issued nearer the time. 
 
 

Leavers’ Assembly: 21st June at 1:30pm 

Save the date: Our P7 Leavers’ Assembly will be held in 

the school hall for P7 parents on Wednesday 21st June at 

1:30pm.  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Fm7TRmwp5k

